STATE OF FLORIDA

®ffice of the Governor

THE CAPITOL
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0001

February 28, 1991

Dr. Manuel Alzugaray
2340 Coral Way
Miami, Florida 33145

Dear Dr. Alzugaray:

congratulations on being selected by the "Estrella de Nicaragua"
Newspapel aqd the "Club de Leones Miami-Managua' as a recipient
of the Gliegliense de Bronce.

The leadership qualities that have earned you this recognition
serve as an inspiration to other Nicaraguans in exile. Your
contributions have not only helped your fellow Nicaraguans but
have improved the quality of life for other Floridians.

I wish you continued success in your future endeavors.
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LAWTON CHILES

with kind regards, I am
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